
Happy Holidays from Rebedew Ranch 
2019 

 

Merry Christmas, Happy 

Holidays, and Happy New 

Year! It seems like this year 

has gone by so quickly, it is 

hard to believe it is already 

nearly over.  

 

Zoe is now 1½ and 

she is learning new 

things every day. She 

is walking, though still 

prefers to have a 

hand to hold onto 

most of the time.   

Zoe loves animals and 

enjoyed going to the zoo 

and to some petting zoos 

over the course of this year. 

She loves reading books, 

playing with her baby dolls, 

dancing, and taking baths. 

As an early Christmas 

present she got a vacuum 

cleaner, we are hoping she 

can take over the house 

cleaning in 2020.  

The house kitties (Chole, Tink, and Stripey) are 

doing well. Tink is Zoe’s special kitty and often jumps 

into her crib when we go to get Zoe up in the 

morning or after naps. She even lets Zoe, Lovey, 

Woof Woof, Baby, and Zoe’s other special toys take 

turns petting her. The black and white barn kitties 

(Boot, Tux, and Patches) are enjoying their 

adventures outdoors while also appreciating the 

shelter and food available to them in the barn.  

 

 

 

 

 

Loki and Sonny are enjoying hanging out together in 

the pastures and eating lots of grass. Zoe loves to 

visit them and bring them apples.  

 

 

 

 

 

David has had some changes in his roles at work. 

He works at Monroe Clinic supervising the residents, 

seeing patients in some of the local nursing homes, 

and serving as medical director of three nursing 

homes. He has also started to work some 24 hour 

shifts in an Emergency Department in Friendship, 

Wisconsin. I continue to work as a pediatrician at 

Monroe Clinic. This year I became the chair of the 

pediatrics department and am excited about a 

number of projects that I am working on to improve 

the care we provide.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With love, 

~Katie, David, & Zoe  


